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To all Shareholders of 

KOKOWEEF, INC. A Corporation of Nevada 

Dear Valued Stockholders, 

We hope this message finds you well and in good spirits. As we continue to navigate through 

the year, we want to provide you with the latest updates on our ongoing projects and company 

activities. 

Firstly, we have decided to postpone this year’s annual onsite meeting. The primary reason for 

this delay is the necessary repairs to the structure beneath the Big House, which remain 

incomplete at this time. Ensuring the safety and integrity of this site is our top priority, and we 

are committed to completing these repairs before hosting and large gatherings. 

On a more positive note, the current excavation efforts are progressing exceptionally well. Our 

team has made significant strides in uncovering new artifacts that shed light on the rich history 

surrounding Kokoweef. Notably, recent discoveries have identified the second car as a 1912 

Halladay Speedster, a remarkable find. With this the digging crew is very motivated to press 

forward. 

Regarding our financial needs, we would like to bring to your attention two pressing obligations. 

The Bureau of land management (BLM) payment of approximately $5500 is due on August 31, 

and the annual insurance payment of approximately $1000 is also upcoming. Any assistance 

you can provide toward these payments would be greatly appreciated and will be credited 

toward your stockholding shares. 

We remain dedicated to advancing our projects with the utmost care and diligence, and we 

appreciate your continued support and patience as we work through these developments. We 

will keep you informed of any further progress and look forward to the opportunity to gather in 

person once the site is fully secured. 

Thank you for your trust and investment in Kokoweef Inc. 

Sincerely, 

The Kokoweef Inc. Team 
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